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PROPOSAL

Proposal Submitted To: Phone: 60F-782~%5%  pate:
' 2 ffarlie] | 2yl 2020
Strest: Job Name: <
_ VAL M Entps L
City,-State and Zip Code Job L tmn
ZR LA, A 1t e /
JOB DESCR!PTiGN o0
Sen] #s — P S = A28
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WE PROPOSE, to furnish labor and materials in complete accordance with the above specifications

Proposed Cost;

ACCEPTANCE OF PROPOSAL: The above prices and specifications are satisfactory and
are hereby accepted.

Date

Signature

Go o www. AtYourBusiness.com for more free husiness forms
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VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS.

From: White Mountain Post 2520 14 December 2020
Subject: Veterans Memorial Park

To: Berlin City Council

At our VFW meeting on October 21, 2020 we established a committee to manage the realignment of
monuments at Veterans Memorial Park. Members of this committee are Maurice Mailhot , Chairman,
and Peter McGillen. Over the last three months , Mr. Mailhot has taken measurements of the park and
established appropriate locations for the monuments. He and Mr McGillen have met with a number of
local business owners, explained our plans to improve Veterans Park and were met with a great deal of
enthusiasm. Winter had slowed our project, but has given us time to plan. With your approval, we
hope to have everything in order to move forward in the spring.. Listed below is our proposal.

1. Mr. Mailhot will donate a new Veterans Memorial Park sign 72” X 24” and place it eight feet
from the edge of the sidewalk. The sign will be made of New Hampshire Granite.

2. The second project will be relocate the Civil War Monument from its current location next to
the gazebo to a point 19’ behind the Veterans Memorial Park sign. Mr. Donald Piper has agreed
to assist us with the move.

3. The third project is more complicated. We want to relocate the Spanish American Monument
for the East Side next to the skate park and place it 19’ behind the Civil War Monument. To
accomplish this difficult task, we need to find a suitable rock to replace the existing one. Then
remove the Eagle and name plate from the old rock and place it on the rock at Veterans
Memorial Park. There is a chance the existing stone can be moved in tact.

by 2 Ll ot
CMSgt FI yd L Burlock
Commander

) Jy 5~
Maurice Mailhot Peter McGillen [:{ W

Committee Chairman Committee Member

See Attachments



